
 
KSA NRW CO-MANAGEMENT PROGRAMME BULLETIN (#40) 

 

PLEASE PARDON OUR PROGRESS 
 

The National Water Commission (NWC) and its international water efficiency partners Miya, 

request your continued cooperation and support for the Kingston and St. Andrew (KSA) Non-Revenue 

Water (NRW) Reduction Co-Management Programme. The programme seeks to slash the level of Non-

Revenue Water (NRW) in Kingston and St. Andrew, improve service to customers, and reduce the cost of 

delivering excellent water service.  

On Tuesday September 4, 2018 the following work will be done under the programme (These 

are in addition to routine leak repairs all across KSA, nightly shutdowns on the Constant Spring Water 

Supply System due to drought, and other disruptions related to road and other improvement works):  

NRW Activity in KSA Work Locations 

VALVE INSTALLATION 

VALVE INSTALLATION 

Tee installation 

Close Boundary Valves and check pressure 

Field Investigation  

Field Investigation  

PIPE EXCAVATION 

Valve replacement 

Pipe Excavation 

Pipe interconnection 
 

MAHOE DR/YORK AVE 

SPANISH TOWN RD/COLLIE SMITH DR 

Torrington Rd/Orange St 

Several locations 

Mountain View  

Duhaney Park 

OLD HOPE RD/HALFWAY TREE RD 

Along Fenbrook Ave. near corner of Washington Blvd. 

East Kings House and Old Hope Road  

Torrington Rd/National Heroes Circle 
 

(Bold work will be done during the day; non-bold areas will be done during the night) 
 

Regrettably, some customers in these areas of work may experience disruptions in 

their water supply or be impacted by traffic, dust or noise nuisances while the work is being 

done. We apologize for any such unavoidable disruption or inconvenience and commit to make every 

effort to keep these at an absolute minimum or for as short a time as possible. 

Please cooperate with our work teams as we work to serve you better. For further information 

or specific concerns, please contact the Community Relations Office (Eastern) at 733-5636/7 or the 

Corporate Public Relations Department at 929-5430-5 or 929-1128. 

The NRW Reduction Programme: Renewing your water system = Better service = Better life. 

National Water Commission … working to serve you better 

 

 


